
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 17 OF 24/25 
 

PROVISION OF SHORT TERM INSURANCE BROKING SERVICES FOR THE MSUNDUZI 
MUNICIPALITY 

 
ADDENDUM 

 
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that appeared in The Witness on 20 
September 2024 refers. Tenderers are hereby advised to replace the content of clause 11.0 
“INSURANCE” of the tender specification with the following: 
 
“Public Liability Insurance  and Professional Indemnity Insurance to the value of R2 million each 
must be in place for the duration of the contract.”   
 
Further information to the above may be obtained from Dhevika Anthony on direct Telephone No. 
033 – 392 3751 or e-mail address dhevika.anthony@msunduzi.gov.za. 
 
MRS N. M. NGCOBO (ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER) 
 


